
 
   
  

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL BAND 
STUDENTS OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO NEW YORK, NY 

 
The Permian High School Band is requesting to travel to New York, NY, from May 27-
31, 2024.  The band will have the opportunity to attend multiple Broadway performances 
and will have access to Q&A sessions after each performance with the actors and pit 
musicians.  While in NYC, the students will visit historical sites such as the 9/11 
museum. The group will consist of approximately 145 students and chaperones.  
Preliminary cost projections are $2,385 per participant, and the students will be 
fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the trip will cover transportation, 
activities, housing expenses, and a majority of the meals. Trip insurance is required for 
all participants, in the event that the trip needs to be cancelled. 
 


